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Understanding the 
 Native American 
  
Do 6 of the 8 activities, including 3 starred 
activities. 
 
*1. Choose a California tribe of Native Americans.  
Know their history.  Describe their homes, dress, 
food and ceremonies.  Tell where their 
descendants live today. 
 
*2. Describe briefly the Native American tribes or 
nations who lived in four different parts of North 
America:  Northwest Pacific Coast, Southwest, 
Basin, Lakes, Plateau, Plains, Prairie, Southeast, 
Northeast, Arctic or Subarctic. 
 
3. Tell which states have names of Native American 
Origin.  Give the meanings of at least five such 
state names. 
 
4. Find out about the life and contribution of a 
Native American heroine or hero. 
 
5.  Read at least three Native American legends.  
Choose one and tell it to a group of Daisy Girl 
Scouts or other friends by way of a skit, poster, etc. 
 
6. Do two of the following: 
 
a. Learn pow-wow etiquette and then attend a 
Native American ceremony or event. 
 
b. Visit a Native American exhibit in a museum or a 
fair. 
 
c.  Talk to a Native American to learn more about 
Indian culture today. 
 
*7.  Choose four of the following: 
 
a.  Make a useful article and decorate it with an 
authentic Native American design. 
 
b.  Make a model of a traditional Native American 
dwelling and explain why that style of housing met 
their needs. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c.  Learn to play a Native American game and 
teach it to your patrol or troop. 
 
d. Learn some Native American dance steps. 
 
e. Listen to a Native American song.  Learn its 
meaning and how the song was used. 
 
f. Make a Native American musical instrument and 
use it in camp or at a troop meeting. 
 
g. Make a Native American food or prepare 
several and taste them all. 
 
h. Do stargazing and learn a Native American 
legend associated with the stars. 
 
i. Learn the religious meaning of sand painting and 
do a sand painting of your own using Native 
American symbols. 
 
8. Put on a Native American celebration with what 
you have learned or Do a service project to benefit 
the Native Americans.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


